

## Caspers Company

4908 West Nassau Street Tampa, Florida 33607 (813) 287-2231 Fax (813) 289-7850

Bay Area Valet 701 S. Howard Suite 106-333 Tampa, FL 33606

Dear Scott Courtney,

This letter is to thank you for the excellent service that your team provided for our recent fundraising event for Tom Gallagher. The valets were professional and courteous and handled the parking very well.

We sincerely appreciate your efforts for a job well done, and look forward to working with your company in the future.

Sincerely,

Blake Casper

## FARRIOR ENTERPRISES, LLC

Scott Courtney
Bay Area Valet
701 South Howard, ste.# 106-333
Tampa, Florida 33606

Re: April 20, 2006 Bwana Patron's Party Valet Services

Dear Scott:

I just wanted to write and let you know how much I appreciated your outstanding valet services for our party at our home. As you know, we had between 100 and 200 folks on site at any one time, and to manage the vehicles in such flawless fashion, was a minor miracle. Your organization was well presented, prompt, courteous, and very professional. If fact, we had a number of our guests comment to that effect.

We just were so pleased the way Bay Area Valet did its job. Needless to say, we'll be using you at our very next opportunity.

Most appreciatively,

Mr. Scott V. Courtney
President
Bay Area Valet, Inc.
701 S. Howard Ave. Ste 106-333
Tampa, FL 33606

Mr. Courtney:

On behalf of the University of Tampa National Alumni Association and the Tampa Alpha Chapter, I would like to extend our gratitude for your services. On the numerous occasions over the years, most recently our Monte Carlo Night event, your company has extended so much generosity. As you know, non-profit entities such as ours are very budget conscience. The deep discounts you have extended to us are so commendable.

Your staff has always been a pleasure to deal with while coordinating arrangements and during our events. The level of professionalism is extremely high and everything is done with a smile. We always receive complements from attendees.

Many thanks again and keep up the superior work!

Gratefully.

President-Elect



May 4, 2005

## To Whom It May Concern:

Our restaurants (Bern's Steak House and SideBern's) have been using Bay Area Valet, Inc. services for over five years. During this time we have been extremely happy with the professionalism and dependability of the entire Bay Area Valet, Inc. staff. Given the nature that both our restaurants are located within a mostly residential area of Tampa, the valet attendants must be even more cautious and respectful of our neighbors. I would say that their valet attendants accomplish this challenge while being efficient with handling our traffic needs.

Additionally we use Bay Area Valet, Inc. services for special events, such as our annual wine fest that draws over 800 people for its grand tasting event.

Respectfully,

David Laxer

Owner